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September 24, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Dear Partners in Ontario Catholic Education: 
 
We believe that Ontario Catholic education makes a difference. The Institute for Catholic 
Education (ICE) invites you to participate in a "Beyond Catholic Graduation Survey" about: 
 

 the spiritual formation 
 the cultural engagement 
 the academic development 

 
of Ontario school graduates. 
 
This survey, conducted for ICE by the Ontario Institute for Studies in Education, remains true to 
the long-standing distinctive mandate of Catholic education as reflected in the Ontario Catholic 
School Graduate Expectations. 
 
It is the hope of the partners in Catholic education that the findings will help us celebrate 
achievements and identify opportunities for further development and growth in pedagogy as well 
as social and cultural change in the world. 
 
The success of this survey depends on all of us. We invite our Catholic education partners to 
encourage the participation of as many Ontario Catholic school graduates as possible. I urge all 
Catholic school graduates to complete this survey in the next few weeks, and I request all partners 
in Catholic education to share this invitation with as many graduates as possible. For further 
information about this survey, go to www.beyondcatholicgraduation.com. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
Sr. Joan Cronin, g.s.i.c. 
Executive Director 
Institute for Catholic Education 
 


